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Yardmaster Notice 

 # 2023-001 
Effective, Monday March 27th. 0001 

 
 

To: All Yardmasters 

 
Subject: Routing of locomotives through west yard 
 
 
Inbound trains yarding in the West Receiving Yard must no longer be routed through the west yard when 
parking their locomotives, alternative routes through the West Receiving Yard or the South Thoroughfare 
must be utilized as the route when sending power to the Diesel Shop, Industry Lead, Etc.  
 

 

 

 

 
Yardmaster Notices in Effect: 

 

2016 001, 002 

2019 002, 003,  

2020 001, 004, 005 

2021 001 

2023 001 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 


